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STRATHFIELD PARK &
BRESSINGTON PARK
DRAFT PLANS OF MANAGEMENT

Council is seeking comments from the community on the draft Plans of Management for Strathfield Park
and Bressington Park, which are open for public comment until Friday April 28 2023.

Due to changes in legislation relating to management of Crown Land, new plans of management have
been prepared for both parks, which contain Crown Land and Council land. Both parks are managed by
Strathfield Council.

During the preparation of the plans, Council undertook consultation with the local communities, which
provided direction on the future management of the parks. The draft plans include reports from the prior
community engagement. Council was recently advised that Crown Lands has consented to the public
exhibition of the draft plans.

Following the public exhibition process, submissions will be reviewed and considered for inclusion in the

Plan of Management. In the event of proposed substantive amendments arising from the consultation
process, the draft plans be submitted for Minister approval.

How to make a submission on the draft Plans of Management

Visit Council's Have Your Say website for more information including copies of plans and online submission
forms by scanning either of the QR codes below. Draft Plans can be viewed at the Council Customer
Service Centre at 65 Homebush Road and Strathfield Library, 65-67 Rochester Street, Homebush.

For more information contact Cathy Jones at cathy.jones®strathfield.nsw.gov.au or call 9748 9937.

Submissions close on Friday April 28 2023.
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What does the Plans of Management include?
The draft Plans of Management feature the following:

» permissible and prohibited activities in Strathfield and Bressington Parks

e categorisation of different land uses in Strathfield and Bressington Parks

* management of tenures over the land in in Strathfield and Bressington Parks.

» condition of existing facilities in Strathfield and Bressington Parks

» action plan with objectives and performance targets for in Strathfield and Bressington Parks

Bressington Park Public Hearing on land categorisation

While the new Plan of Management for Strathfield Park will replace the current 2008 plan, the draft Plan of
Management is the first plan for Bressington Park.

As this is the first Plan of Management, Council is required to hold a public hearing about the proposed
land categorisations on land in Bressington Park owned by Council. The areas of Crown Land in Bressington
Park is exempt from this requirement. The community is invited to attend a public hearing about the
proposed categorisation of community land for the draft Bressington Park Plan of Management.

Please register your interest on the Have Your Say website. You will be contacted once the date and
location of the meeting is confirmed. You can also request that your written submission be presented to
the meeting. Email your submission to cathy.jones®@strathfield.nsw.gov.au. Please ensure the submission is

of reasonable length (no more than 2 pages long).
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